
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent’s and Carers 
 
As staff, we try to conscientiously to fulfil everyone’s individual needs – 

government; local authority; parents; other carers; and most importantly YOUR CHILDREN’s!   
 

As you might imagine, it’s a very demanding job (especially keeping up with national changes in 
policy and thinking) Sometimes we are so busy,  we don’t always recognise what we do well, or what 

we might be able to do better (given the perfect scenario) – so point out the obvious! 
 

I know that you are all busy people, but we really do value your input.  Please drop your form 
back...post it in the letter box or give it to a member of staff.  If you feel able to provide a more 
detailed recommendation that you would be happy for us to use in our advertising materials, please 
do so on the back of the form.  Many Thanks - Michele 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I need your help….PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM…continue 

on the back if you don’t have enough space. 

 

Michele Berry 

What do you like most about The Kennford Playbox?          
 

What could we do better? 
 

June 2011 

Any further comments? 

Feb 2012. 



 
 
 
Can we share your comments with others (this may mean that they may be used on our website) 
Yes/No 
 
Signed....................................................................................................... 
(You may fill this form in anonymously and leave it in the outside post box).  


